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Spokane. Washington  99220-0500 

Telephone 509-489-0500 

Toll Free   800-727-9170 

 

 

May 18, 2016 

 

Public Utility Commission of Oregon 

Attn: Filing Center 

201 High St SE, Suite 100 

Salem, OR 97301 

 

RE: Docket No. 1147 – Withdrawal of Petition for Waiver of a Certain Provision in Order 

No. 10-279. 
 

On April 15, 2016, Avista Corporation, dba Avista Utilities, filed with the Commission its Petition 

for Waiver of a Certain Provision in Order No. 10-279 in Docket No. 1147. Since the initial filing, 

Avista has worked with Commission Staff and has agreed that a waiver is not necessary.  As such, 

Avista respectfully requests to withdraw the April 15, 2016 Petition.  

 

Please direct any questions regarding this filing to me at (509) 495-8620. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Patrick Ehrbar 

Senior Manager, Rates & Tariffs 

 

Enclosure 

 


